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What Will I Learn? Important Dates  
I will meet the Super Kids Golly and Alf 

who will help me learn and explore the 

letters G and A along with their sounds.  I 

will also learn how to write these letters.   

 

I will learn and explore patterns and one 

to one correspondence.   

 

I will learn about Abraham, young Isaac, 

Joseph and Moses.   

 

I will continue to develop my social and 

emotional skills by safely collaborating 

with my classmates during learning 

center activities.   

October 7-Chapel Day-Wear your MCS T-

shirt! 

 

October 9-Teacher In-Service Day-NO 

SCHOOL  

 

October 16-Picture Day POSTPONED 

UNTIL SPRING 

 

October 30-Halloween Party-Classmates 

and teachers only 

 

Please consult Ms. Taylor’s classroom 

calendar available on our website for 

other fun kindergarten dates and events.   

Ask a Kindergartner! Reminders and Announcements 
What activities do Golly and Alf like to 

do?   

 

What is the nickname of your group of 

kindergarten friends? (Hint: it is either 

the Chipmunks or the Pokemons)   

 

What are 3 different ways that you can 

sort objects?    

 

What is Mrs. Spangler’s favorite color?   

 

Is Ms. Taylor excited about the Steelers 

season so far?   

 

Can you find an AB pattern in our house? 

 

How are you like a young Isaac?   

The kindergarten class and their teachers 

will safely celebrate Halloween with a 

party taking place the last hour of class 

time on Friday, October 30th.  The 

kindergartners may bring a costume to 

school to wear during the party.  

Costumes must be school friendly; no gore 

and no weapons.  Costumes must also be 

simple enough for the kindergartners to 

take them on and off with minimal 

assistance.  Please look for an opportunity 

to provide snacks and games for our party 

on Bloomz.    

The kindergartners are doing an amazing 

job adjusting to their new daily routine 

including the wearing of a face covering.  

We are proud of them and appreciate 

your continued support of our school.     
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